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Dear Parent/Carer 

Parental Update 

Dates and timelines continue to change as we receive further information from SQA and the authority. 

S4-6: 

As issued previously S4 will have their last school day on Friday 4th June and I can now confirm that S5 pupils 
will also have their last school day on this date. 

The finish date for S6 is still to be decided and I will let you know as soon as possible. 

Any pupils who have still to complete work or assignments beyond their finishing date will be invited in to 
school by Pastoral Care. If pupils are invited in to do this they should be in full school uniform. 

We had intended to issue Provisional SQA Results to parents/ carers and pupils on Thursday 17th June but this 
is subject to change and I will keep you updated. 

All S4 and S5 pupils who are leaving and all S6 pupils will need to return their I-Pad. 

S1-3: 

We still intend to issue a tracking report week commencing 7th June. 

Monday 7th June is an in-service days and pupils do not attend. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr McGuigan 
Head Teacher 
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